

Imdiam Creek News

FEBRUARY 1992

NEWEST LITTLE NEIGHBOR

Pete and Denise Spencer of Candle Ridge Road and their children, Tristen and Levi, welcomed a new addition to their family, Kellon James, born January 16th.

ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 11th at 7:00 P.M. at the Towanda Community Building. Agenda for the meeting is as follows:

6:30 P.M. ALLOW POLITICAL CANDIDATES TO MEET US

7:00 P.M. SPEAKER ON UNIT 5 SCHOOL REFERENDUM

There will be a vote taken for two board positions - Water Chairman and Vice President/Secretary. Call Doug Reeves is you are interested in serving in these positions or want to recommend a neighbor.

WATER FLUSHING

Just a reminder to mark your calendars - the water system is flushed on the FIRST THURSDAY EVERY MONTH from 8:00 A.M. TO NOON by the new water operator, Frank Cottrell. Do not use any water during this time period monthly.

NEWSLETTER TOPICS

If you have anything you'd like to have put in this newsletter just give me a call at 728-2990. I also can insert a one page separate flyer like this month.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE